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Address: Coppice View Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 6UE        Tel: 0121 464 8265
Email: enquiry@bridge.fet.ac          Web. 
Head Teacher: Mr Andrew Seager


Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this letter finds you safe and well and that you have enjoyed the summer holidays. School reopens for pupils on Tuesday 3rd September, 9am start. Can I remind parents and carers who transport their children to The Bridge to ensure they park in the rear carpark and a member of staff will be on hand to ensure safe collection of the child/children. 
Communication between school and home is an important part of our children’s development, can I kindly remind everyone to keep us updated if there has been any change in circumstances to the contact information we hold for you at school. This can be emailed to the following address enquiry@bridge.fet.ac 
Our website is an excellent way of keeping up to date with life at The Bridge where you can find important messages , notifications and newsletters detailing what our children have been experiencing everyday. Please click on the following link to access Summer term’s newsletter 
Newsletter: End of Summer term 2024 - Bridge School (fet.ac) 

Teachers constantly keep parents informed of classroom experiences our pupils have via class dojo. If any parents require support with their account please contact us either by email or by calling reception on 0121 4648265.
I appreciate that many of the children are still awaiting finalised transportation details from their new route providers. We will endevour to support this process as best as we can.
Medication should be sent into school on your child’s first day back.  If your child travels on school transport, please give the medication to the guide and ask that it is handed over to school staff on arrival.  Medical consent forms will be sent home within the first week; it is our policy to review them annually or whenever there is a change to the medication.
I look forward to welcoming all the pupils back to the bridge for the new academic year and hope to see you all personally at our forthcoming events at school that will be publicised accordingly
Kind Regards

Mr A.Seager 
Headteacher 
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